
 

 
COURSE ANNOUNCEMENT 

LESS LETHAL INSTRUCTOR’S UPDATE 
(8 hour program) 

Hosted by Fullerton Police Dept. 

 

DESCRIPTION  
This one-day course is designed as an update and review for those who have attended a less lethal instructor 
course (Regardless of the presenter) in the past.  Topics include use of force and liability issues, different types of 
munitions and launchers currently available, tactical considerations, deployment procedures, suggested less 
lethal policy concerns, medical issues and proper documentation. Students will also have to pass a written test as 
well as demonstrate knowledge of the material.  
 

LEAD INSTRUCTOR 

R. K. Miller, Huntington Beach, (CA) Police Dept.   40+ years law enforcement experience and over 17 years of 
tactical team assignments.  R. K. has a wide range of experience in providing firearms, less lethal and tactical 
training. 

 

DATE: Class will start promptly at 0800 on July 10, 2025 

LOCATION: Fullerton Police Department “Mural Room” 237 W Commonwealth Ave, Fullerton, CA 92832 

TUITION: $100 payable in cash or by check to:  
National Training Concepts, Inc. 19197 Golden Valley Rd,  Box 133 
Santa Clarita, CA 91387 
Federal Tax ID  57-1188596    Fax: 714 637-7523 NOTE:  

 

REGISTRATION  

To make reservations, please contact R. K. Miller at (714) 363-1569/rkmiller@socal.rr.com Rudy Bojorquez at 
(310) 346-6817/godsnyt@gmail.com.  Please leave contact name, number and e-mail.  The NTC cancellation 
policy requires at least two (2) weeks notice prior to the start of the class for cancellation of reservations.  
Agencies cancelling previously made reservations with less than two weeks’ notice will be charged an appropriate 
fee.  “No-shows” will result in the agency being billed the full tuition if no replacement student is enrolled by the 
agency making the reservation.  
 

 
 


